
From:                                         Jamie Leeseberg
Sent:                                           Monday, November 1, 2021 6:09 PM
To:                                               Council
Subject:                                     ORD-0060-2021
 
Colleagues,
 
I let President Larick know that I may not be at Council tonight due to a work deadline.
 
I wanted to share my thoughts on ORD-0060-2021 via email in case I can’t make the meeting.
 
Asking for an emergency on this ordinance will take away the community’s ability to referendum this ordinance. I have heard from several constituents that they oppose rushing this through in the manner
proposed. We’ve already approved a six month moratorium once on this topic and no legislative action was taken. We are now being asked for a one year moratorium. When Councilwoman Bowers asked
for a schedule and deliverables the administration stated that nothing will be done on the topic for the first 3-6 months.
 
Given this information I don’t believe this meets the spirit or the Code for passing this by emergency.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Jamie
Gahanna City Council, Ward 4 
 
Sent from my iPad
 
 


